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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Where have the weeks gone? Next week is our 4th week 

back at school. I look forward to catching up with many at 

our AECG Meeting on Monday out at the river. 
 

The date, location and time for our next P&C Meeting will be 

advised in next weeks newsletter. 
 

Many students are successfully climbing the Attendance 

Ladder. The next round of incentives will be shared once 

children have reached their 20th day of attendance for this 

term. For many this will be Monday the 1st of November!! 

Students in Years K-2 will be given a NPS pencil, sharpener 

and rubber to add to their NPS pencil case. Students in Years 

3-6 will be given a NPS pen and ruler to add to their pencil 

case. 
 

This initiative will continue into 2022 with students rewarded 

regularly for attendance. The first 2022 attendance prize is a 

NPS school bag! After 30 days of attendance in 2022 

students will be awarded a school bag. Throughout 2022 

students will have the opportunity to earn items such as a 

lunch box and water bottle to add to their school bag.  

Please phone 68 321 605 and share suggestions for other 

items that students would find useful in their school bag. 
 

The mozzies seemed to have eased a little at school. 

Students are welcome to bring non-aerosol repellent to 

school for recess and lunch. Please note students are not 

permitted to share repellent. 
 

With the weather heating up students are reminded to wear 

their school hat. Hats are available for purchase at the office 

for $10. 

 

Kylee Pearce 

Principal 

 

 

 

Term 4 

AECG Meeting 
Monday 25th October 

4pm  

Rotary Park 

Please bring a chair 

 

Mid Term Break 
Friday 5th November 

Monday 8th November 

 

Year 6 Transition to 

Nyngan High School 
Friday 29th October 

Friday 12th November 

Friday 26th November 

 

NAIDOC Week  
Week 7 

15th – 19th November 

 

Presentation Event 
7th December 

Information TBA 



  



  



  



 

 

  

The Partners in Learning parent survey is part of the Tell 

Them From Me suite of surveys on student 

engagement.  The parent survey helps to clarify and 

strengthen the important relationship between parent 

and school. 

The URL to complete the survey is: 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/4qhhx 

Parents can access the survey:- 

• Schools will provide parents with a unique URL to 

log into the survey 

 

• Parents will not need usernames or passwords to 

access it.  Just follow the URL above 

 

• Parents can now easily complete the survey via 

mobile devices and choose from multiple 

language options 
 

Year 6 had a fun visit 
with Charli’s pet lamb 

today 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/4qhhx


 

THIS WEEK’S DRAW WINNERS ARE: 
Attendance Winner:  Bella-Destiny Wardman 
 
Line Legends:  Year 5/6 
 

Bango winners:  
Kinder : Murphy Connelly 
Year 1 : Jernathian Dixon 
Year 2 : Hunter Norman 
Year 3 : Jacob Bartlett 
Year 4 : Violet Martin 
Year 5 : Kalee Heenan 
Year 6 : Dakodah Booty 
 

Positive Behaviour for Learning  

October 
Ms King – 24 t h 
Makayla – 26 t h  

Georgia – 26th 
Hunter – 28 t h  

Kailan – 29 t h 
Mrs Bartley – 29 t h 

  





 

  

Let’s celebrate our fabulous 
Teachers next week in the lead 
up to World Teachers Day on 
Friday 29th October. 

Make sure you tell your 
teacher how fabulous they are 



  



 

  



 

  



 


